
T H E  I S F F A C H I C AG O  ­  F L O R E S C A 
P H I L I P P I N E  C P A  R E V I E W  S C H O L A R S H I P  F U N D

The fund aims to provide CPA review opportunity for financially-
challenged Accounting graduates to pursue their dream of  
becoming a Certified Public Accountant in the Philippines.

Arvin and Gayle Floresca pledged to send a minimum of  4 scholars (as a 
legacy of  the 4 CPAs in their family – the couple plus Pico and Jeff, Arvin’s 
dad and brother) annually to a CPA review school in the Philippines. The 
ISFFA Chicago Chapter will coordinate the administration of  the 
Scholarship grant and will contribute to the fund annually based on its fund-
raising efforts, with the support of  the Floresca family.

For this year, we have sent 8 Scholars in the Philippines on their 
way to fulfilling their dreams of  becoming a CPA:
John Paul Fadrilan         Jon Mark Adona      Benfred Mamburao 
Angelica Capinig         Princess Rhea Balinbin        Raiza Gale David 
 Genesis Mae Cervantes Alyssa Noreen Castillo 
For only $300, you will be able to help one person’s dream of  
becoming a CPA come true. Of  course, any amount will also 
help. To donate, simply scan this QR Code: 


